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May 17, 2010 
 
Marlene H. Dortch   
Secretary  
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street SW 
Room TW B-204 
Washington, DC  20554 
 
Attention:  Wireline Competition Bureau/Pricing Policy Division 
 
Qwest Corporation (Qwest) FRN 0003-7467-57 (Concurring Carrier, El Paso County Telephone 
Company FRN 0004-3212-46), is filing its 2010 Tariff Review Plan (TRP) Letter Filing in support of its 
2010 Annual Access Charge Tariff Filing along with support materials in accordance with the FCC’s 
Order, DA 10-505, In the Matter of July 1, 2010 Annual Access Charge Tariff Filings, WCB/Pricing File 
No. 10-03, released March 31, 2010, and its Tariff Review Plans, DA 10-506, In the Matter of Material to 
be Filed in Support of 2010 Annual Access Tariff Filings, WCB/Pricing File No. 10-04, released March 
31, 2010. 
 
The attached TRP will partially fulfill the requirements established in Sections 61.41 thru 61.49 of the 
Commission’s rules. 
 
Supporting information discussed under Section 61.49 of the Commission’s rules is, to the extent 
applicable, included with this filing in the attached Description and Justification. 
 
In accordance with the Tariff Review Plans, the TRP and appropriate supporting documentation are being 
filed electronically through the FCC’s Electronic Tariff Filing System.  
 
All correspondence and inquiries in connection with this filing, including service copies of petitions, 
should be directed to: 
 

Mark Brinton 
Qwest 
1801 California Street, Suite 900 
Denver, CO  80202 
Phone (303) 383-6659 
Facsimile (303) 896-1107 
mark.brinton@qwest.com 
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